Steven Sepe

From:

Morgan Morse < morganmorse 10@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, February 22, 2025 8:24 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;

policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Support for H-5351

Morgan Lefebvre
Pascoag, RI 02859
morganmorse10@gmail.com
February 22, 2025

Dear Clerk Steven Sepe, I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which would allow registered nurses (RNs) and nurse practitioners (NPs) to practice medical aesthetics in Rhode Island. RNs and NPs possess the education and clinical expertise necessary to safely perform medical aesthetic procedures, such as Botox and dermal fillers. Expanding their scope of practice in this field would increase access to these services, reduce wait times, and enhance care for patients across the state. It would also help meet the growing demand for skilled aesthetic practitioners, particularly in underserved areas. Allowing qualified professionals to perform these treatments would benefit the health and well-being of Rhode Island residents, improving both their physical appearance and self-esteem. I urge you to support Bill H-5351 to strengthen healthcare options and improve patient care in Rhode Island. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Morgan Lefebvre